
Consultation Name: Updated fire control laws for Norfolk Island 

Comment: 

I agree with there being fire bans in time of drought or dry periods. I do not agree with having to 

have a permit to burn green waste and have it overseen by the fire control officer. The burning of 

green waste when clearing land or gardening is the traditional way of getting rid of it. I hope you're 

prepared for the enormous increase in green waste that Waste Management will have to deal with 

instead. They'll be overun. 

The last thing that Norfolk needs is more cost and bureaurocrasy... 

Submitted by Alexis Louise Tavener 
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